Safeguarding Bulletin

June 2025

This Month's Focus – Is safeguarding visible in your club?

It is important that your club has a welcoming environment and all who attend the club should be aware of who to contact if they have concerns.

Here are some tips to ensure safeguarding is visible in your club:

- Details of who to contact / how to report.
- Posters in the club with the name and contact details of the Safeguarding Officer.
- Definitions of safeguarding categories available for members to read.
- Reminders that safeguarding is a collective responsibility.

Codes of Conduct / Constitutions:

- Are they in place?
- Are expectations of behaviour clear?
- Does your code of conduct mention the safeguarding policy?
- Are members aware of what happens if they break the code of conduct?

Safeguarding is Everyone's Responsibility....

BDA Resources

To help support your clubs the BDA has a range of resources on our website. This includes templates for posters, a safeguarding checklist and a range of guidance documents, as well as the policies and details of how to report concerns.

Follow the link to check out all the resources on offer:

Resources - Bowls Development
Alliance



Awareness Days



9th June – Loneliness Awareness Week

Home | Loneliness Awareness Week

June - Pride Month

Pride: What is it and why do people celebrate it? - BBC Newsround











